
IMPORTANTNOTICE 
The competent authority in the Government of West Bengal has decided that the offline classes 

at UG level will re-open on and from 16h November 2021 vide Memo No- 1058-Edn (C5)10M- 
32/2021, dated 28/10/2021. Students are directed to contact with their respective 

departmental coordinator for class routine.

Students are also directed that without face mask they are not permitted to enter in the 

college. "NO MASK NO ENTRY" 
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